
 

 
 
 
20th April 2023 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
As part of our PE curriculum, 3G will be taking part in an All Stars cricket festival at Goals on 
Tuesday 25th April. The children will be travelling by minibus to goals, leaving school at 
9:15am and returning by 12:15, where they will then have lunch in school. The event will be 
run by the Portsmouth School Sports Partnership and the children will be supervised by 
Meon Junior staff at all times. The morning will consist of working in groups and taking part 
in different cricket activities. Please can you make sure your child has an outdoor PE kit in 
school and a water bottle. In the event of poor weather the trip will be postponed. 
 
 
If you would like to volunteer to help on the trip, please let Miss Gale or the office know.  
 
Please return the permission slip below by Monday 24th April. 
 
Apologies for the late notice. 
 
 
Thank you, 
Miss Gale 
 
If you give permission for your child to attend this event, please complete the slip below.  
 
Kind regards  
Miss Gale  
PE Lead 
 
 

 

I give permission for my child ____________________ class____________ to attend the Cricket 

festival  event at Goals on Tuesday 25th April. 

My child does/does not have an inhaler in school. 

 

Signed__________________________________ Date__________________ 


